
Operation Note nº 09 - 09.04.2018 
Increase in demand due to low temperatures 

 

The State Meteorological Agency (AEMET) announces a decrease in temperatures from 
April 9 to April 13. 

 

The predicted temperatures result in extraordinary demand increase with respect to 
the expected values under normal conditions between 450 and 550 GWh depending 
on the temperature predictions evolution in the period from April 9 to April 13. 

 

Thermogram with temperature alarms is attached. 

 



Monday, April 9, 2018 

Temperatures below confidence threshold 

Temperature Alarms in the Spanish Gas System 



THERMOGRAM in the Spanish Gas System 


